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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that after the 5 (and a bit) fantastic years as Headteacher at Curdworth 
Primary School, I will be leaving at Easter. I will be leaving because I have been successfully appointed to 
a new position, as Headteacher of a larger primary school, within our multi-academy trust. Between now 
and Easter, I will be spending some time on Thursdays and Fridays at my new school. On these days, Mrs 
Kang will continue to lead our school, supported by our very able staff team.  
 
Throughout my time at Curdworth, I have been very fortunate to work with a wonderful staff team, 
committed parents and truly fantastic children. It has been a privilege to lead such an amazing school and 
I will miss working with such a supportive school community. 
 
Since my arrival in 2016 we have been on an exciting journey, which has seen the school go from strength 
to strength. Staff and children have become highly aspirational and as a result, our end of key stage 
attainment and progress data has increased significantly over time. Watching the children achieve their 
potential, realise their ambitions and become responsible citizens drives every teacher and it has been a 
great pleasure to share this journey with so many children as they have travelled through Curdworth 
Primary School. 
 
The ATLP, our multi-academy trust, have started the recruitment process for Curdworth to secure plans for 
the future of school and we will keep you updated on the outcome. 
 
Curdworth Primary School will always hold a very special place in my heart and I look forward to 
spending my remaining time with the children and staff to ensure that the school continues to move forward 
to be the best it can be. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

Mrs Lisa Dodd 
 
Mrs Lisa Dodd 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


